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October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 4 are studying History next term and the topic is Vikings. 

 

We have arranged for “Portals to the Past” to deliver sessions to pupils on Friday 3rd November, in 
order to further enhance their experience of Viking life.  We would like pupils to dress up as a person 
who would have lived in the Viking period.  
 
We do not expect parents to go to any great expense for costumes, however, please be mindful of 
the weather and that children will still be outside during break and lunchtime.  Coats and suitable 
footwear are essential. 
 
Although pupils are encouraged to dress up in Viking costume, any pupil not in costume is expected 
to attend in school uniform.  
 
The cost of this workshop will be £5 payable on sQuid.  It is important that we receive enough 

contributions so that the workshop can go ahead. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 4 Teachers 
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